Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for your cooperation with the drop off and pick up system we introduced, in an effort to reduce congestion and minimise physical contact.

This system is going so smoothly that we are in a position to tighten the time slots. We hope that this will prove more convenient for the parents.

So from **Monday September 7**<sup>th</sup> we ask you to drop off and pick up at the following times:

## Senior Infants – 6<sup>th</sup> Class

	Yellow	Green	Blue
Start time	9am	9:05am	9:10am
Home	1:40 (Infants)	1:45 (Infants)	1:50 (Infants)
	2:40(1 <sup>s</sup> -6 <sup>th</sup> )	2:45(1 <sup>s</sup> -6 <sup>th</sup> )	2:50(1 <sup>s</sup> -6 <sup>th</sup> )

Junior Infants (Monday 7<sup>th</sup> – Friday 11<sup>th</sup> September)

	Yellow	Green	Blue
Start time	9am	9:05am	9:10am
Home	12.00pm	12.05pm	12.10pm

We encourage the children to walk or cycle to school when possible. And we ask all children and parents to be mindful of road safety at all times.

Please adhere to the specific time for your child's Super Pod so that together we can reduce risks and keep as many people as safe as possible.

Tabhair aire.

Geraldine Hetherton Principal